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The online applicaƟ on system for PSC-CUNY cycle 43 is now open and can be found on the Research FoundaƟ on 
website at the following link hƩ ps://www.rfcuny.org/gp/welcome.aspx.

Applicants may only apply for one of the three award types in any given year.

• TradiƟ onal A Awards: up to $3,500

• TradiƟ onal B Awards: up to $6,000

• Enhanced Awards: up to $12,000 
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The Hunter College Offi  ce of Research AdministraƟ on will have three PSC-CUNY workshops.

• The fi rst workshop will provide parƟ cipants with a birds-eye view from the point of the reviewers. 
 Hunter College faculty who serve on review panels will be presenters.  The workshop will cover pit 
 falls, common errors, and what makes an applicaƟ on outstanding.  It will be held on November 16th.

• Two other workshops will review the guidelines and the online submission process.  They will be on
 December 13, 2011 at the 119th street campus and on December 14, 2011 at the Main Campus
  (68th street).

• Flyers for all three workshops will be sent closer to the workshop dates with addiƟ onal informaƟ on. 
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• All PSC-CUNY applicaƟ ons must be submiƩ ed by 5:00 PM (Eastern Time) on Sunday, January 15,
 2012.

• Late applicaƟ ons will not be accepted. 

If you have any quesƟ ons before the scheduled workshops, please feel free to contact Annmarie Rivera in the 
Offi  ce of Research AdministraƟ on at 212 772-4020 or nrivera@hunter.cuny.edu.
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WHY THIS ALEWHY THIS ALERT?T?

This publication has been 
created to serve the 
purpose of informing 
researchers of new 

information, trends and 
concerns as they occur.
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The PSC-CUNY Grant Program is open to full-time members of the 
instructional staff.


